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Good morning everyone 

As I’m sure you are all aware by now, all schools will be closed from Friday 20th March nationwide. From 

yesterday’s contact, you will know we had put a plan in place to close Ampertaine tomorrow for teachers 

to finalise future arrangements and also complete their home/school packs for all children. This is still the 

case.  

Firstly, we would like to say thank you so much for your understanding and patience through this difficult 

time for ALL of us. 

Secondly we, as a staff (along with all schools) are ‘all at sea' with what the future holds for your children in 

our care, day by day, over the coming weeks and are gutted we may not see them again before the end of 

the school year, especially our P7s before they move to their new schools. Unfortunately we just don't 

know! 

Our current plan is to have your children's home/school packs available for all on Monday. There will be a 

phased collection period for families during that morning.. more details will follow tomorrow. After the 

Easter holidays we are hoping to continue educating your children through online learning. Once again, 

further details will follow at a later period but for now we are concentrating on the immediate future.  

Many of you will have various questions, which we may not know the answer to!! But we must prioritise 

health and safety of our children by following guidance and continue their education, as best we can. We 

will continue to keep you informed through email, website and possibly text as we continue into 

unprecedented times ahead. 

Finally for now, could we wish you well over the incoming weeks, look after each other and children... keep 

washing those precious hands! 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr M Dillon 

Principal 

 


